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STATEMENT BY HOUSE SPEAKER SCOTT K. SAIKI ON HAWAIʻI TOURISM 

AUTHORITY'S CALL TO MITIGATE AND SLOW THE SPREAD OF COVID-19 

Honolulu, Hawaiʻi – House of Representatives Speaker Scott K. Saiki today voiced support for 

a letter written by Hawaiʻi Tourism Authority President and CEO Chris Tatum asking tourism 

leaders to support the worldwide efforts to mitigate and slow the spread of COVID-19. 

"The business community's top priority is public health. Maintaining 

public health will not only protect Hawaiʻi's residents but will also 

ensure Hawaiʻi's economic viability into the future." 
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